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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]                                                                                                       Thank you to all parents who are now paying online for dinner money, clubs and trips. If anyone is still having problems, then please feel free to contact the office and speak to Mrs Morgan or Mrs Smith. If for any reason you are unable to pay online, then we can print out a ‘Paypoint’ slip for you.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		98.89%    Year 5
Whole School: 		95.34%
Yearly Attendance: 	94.95%

Best Bits of the Week
Early Years
Making chocolate apples & eating them at the Bonfire.
Year 1
Learning all about seasons and going on a discovery walk.
Year 2
Orally rehearsing the story ‘Wolves’.
Year 3
Visit from Warburton’s Bakery.
Year 4
Exploring our emotions and how we express them.
Year 5
Bikeability
Year 6
Making ‘Factor Bugs’


Key Events week beginning 5th November 
Wednesday – Y5 Bikeability
Thursday – Y6 Trip to Standege Tunnel
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80

For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks to all parents who sent in cakes or sent children      with money to buy cakes in our Hallowe’en Bake Sale. Our FOBS team raised £228 to go towards new school laptops. Thanks once again to the FOBS team for their continued support and dedication.
School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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